
 

Remittance Advice (RA) Message 

 

Title:  Termination of Dental Third Party Waiver  

Issue Date: 05/31/2017 

Run Length: 9 weeks 

Provider Type(s):  030 

Message: Effective July 1, 2017, the dental services third party liability (TPL) waiver, also 

known as TPL avoidance, will terminate. As a result, dental providers must first bill 

the TPL for Medicaid recipients who have other health insurance, and must apply 

TPL payments against the billed charges on the claim submitted. Dental claims 

submitted to Alaska Medicaid for patients with TPL must also be accompanied by the 

TPL explanation of benefits.  

 Claims submitted on and after July 1, 2017 that are not compliant with this change 

will be denied.  

 Questions? Please contact Provider Inquiry at 907.644.6800, option 1, 1, or 

800.770.5650, option 1, 1, 1 (toll-free in Alaska). 
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